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The Joyful Journey
     Chronicle #2         10/4/22
 For you, O Lord, have made me glad by your work; at the works of your hands I sing for joy.  Psalm 92:4  
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 We look forward to our time together on Saturday October 22, 8:00am PDT.  We will be sending a sharing question to “Reply All” and the Zoom link prior to that.  This is a “Touch Point” meeting so no written reports are requested.  Please just be ready with an update.  If you have agenda items you would like to consider, please email those to Hartmans/Prestons.  Thank you.
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 Plans are still in the works for a January in-person meeting.  Initial plans are for January 19-21, provided it works for the facility.  Location is undetermined at this point, but of course we are going for frugal but classy!  
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 Updates on people:
*Redmans have survived the wrath of the storm, Ian, in spite of having to be on generator electricity for a period of time.

*Charlotte is healing well from her knee surgery.  She’s feeling much better than she has been for years.  So that’s good news!
*Hartmans have survived much in the last month:  115 degree weather, a bear in the vineyard, a large fire close by with “Evacuation warnings.” Smoke damage in the vineyard so no harvest, and…COVID.  And here we are on the other side ready to roll!

*Sandy has had ongoing double ear infection/sinus issues and is gradually mending from that.
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 So needless to say, our outline work has been slow in the last few weeks!  Outlines 04-06 should be up on GLM very soon.  07-09 are almost completed.  Our goal of Oct. 15 may not be met, but we are getting there…
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 New opportunity!  Extra Love can be sent – and appreciated very much…


*Virtual experience – October 14-16



Dan & Kelli Pederson



kellidanlme@gmail.com 


*Sweden Experience – October 21-23



hans-joachim@franze.se


agneta@franze.se 


*Norway Experience – October 28-30



annette.b.ogaard@gmail.com 


hakoga@gmail.com 

*Finland Experience – November 4-6  [30 couples!]

Anna and Kari Ålander

Riukutie 3 D 15

00390 Helsinki

annakari.alander@gmail.com

*Iceland Experience – November 4-6


  kvedjur@hjonahelgi.is   
Prayers for our two future weekends [details as those unfold]:



Lenox, MA – Nov 4-6



Streetsboro, OH – Nov 18-20
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From Brian & Annika Piazza: 

Virtual Journey Group for Presenters


meets one Sunday every other month at 5:30-7 pm central time


Next meeting: Sun Nov 13, 2022


let Annika and Brian Piazza know if you need to be added to our email to get the link


abpiazza@yahoo.com

call/text with any questions 574-780-9240

The topic for November: “We will be discussing the successes and shortcomings of our Presenting experiences, recent and ancient!  This will be a good review of what’s working and what needs to be worked on.”
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 Just a reminder…to remember your Prayer Partners in any creative ways you can, besides keeping them in your prayers.  Thank you!  [Prayer Partners change at the January meeting.]
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 We are in the search for a new NAR Secretary Couple. At the beginning of each Executive term,

all Staff positions are evaluated. Dan and Charlotte have been doing such a great job through several

administrations of execs…quite a few years. Believe us, they were “evaluated” with flying colors, but

now they are willing to bring in some “new blood” to the NAR Board and let another couple have that

privilege. They have graciously agreed to mentor their replacement and we are counting on your

input here.  You all know couples that we do not know, so perhaps you see those gifts in one of those

couples.  We would appreciate a separate email to Preston/Hartman with your recommendations. 

The Execs are working on the job description for this position which will follow asap. 

 [image: image10.jpg]


We previously requested that all communications regarding M.E. be sent to all four of the Exec emails.  When the four of us all have the same information we are able to communicate more effeciently.  We appreciate that very much.   Our addresses are listed below.
            
       Joyfully…
                                Ted & Marty                 [image: image11.jpg]


                      Mick & Sandy  
                                     tnmheart@gmail.com 
                                 mickersam@gmail.com  
                          


ted@cnh-lcms.org 
                                              mickeyrpreston@gmail.com                                                                                                                
                              925-518-4504                                                           Sandy cell:  480-215-8325  

                                                                                                                                 Mick cell:  480-294-1010
